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Hello I have tried for the past few hours to put my views on the planning application at Sibford Ferris. My comments are
What a lovely site for houses not cramped up. It will help the younger generation to get on the property ladder, which in time will help the school with more pupils which I understand needs more pupils. The shop and the public houses will also benefit from more people living in the village. I do hope I will be able to purchase a house on this site. What a wonderful idea of the orchards and allotments I will put my name down for one of these I have looked at other sites and never found these at all.
The layout of the site is the best I have seen, looked everywhere in Oxfordshire never seen that lay out before. I hope the residents of Sibford realise how lucky they are to get such a site in their village. I hope this gets passed as I for sure will be the first to purchase a home there. Please take my views in consideration. 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs S E R Eastbury 
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